
Many children enter into emergency 

service facili�es during the Christmas 

period and we would love your         

support.   

Our aim is to bring a li�le bit of sunshine 

and hope to our most vulnerable children.  

Foster Hope is collecting new, unwrapped 

gifts for children aged 1-18 years.  

Thank you for your support! 

We would appreciate all dona�ons by 10 December. 

  

Please check out our website for further informa�on 

regarding our Christmas Gi  Drive, and drop off  

loca�ons: www.fosterhope.org.nz   


